
VSA NEWS 

 

Cake Sales: The Satellite cake sale raised £50.00 

last week, thank you to everyone who donated some 

baked goods for sale. There is no cake sale this week 

as we’re just one week away from... 

 

Christmas Family Bingo: In aid of Bingo on Thursday 

28th November, it is Mufti Day tomorrow. Children 

are invited to wear their own clothes in return for 

items for our prize hampers. Items like boxes of 

chocolates/biscuits, bottles of non-alcoholic and 

alcoholic drinks/wine/beer/spirits, gift boxes of 

smellies are all gratefully received and used to make 

fantastic prize hampers that can be won either by 

playing bingo or in our raffle which will be drawn on 

the night...  

 

Raffle Tickets: We will be selling raffle tickets for 

those who can’t make bingo tomorrow at 2:45pm 

outside the KS2 playground, and again on Monday 

next week.   

 

Thank you for your continued support.  

 


